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Only One Full Day Left!  
Make Sure You Make the Most of It! 

 
Last Chance to Visit the Exhibit Hall! 

Today from 7:00 – 9:00 am 
 

 Stop by to see new technology, and personally 
thank the exhibitors for their support of ASPAN 
and perianesthesia nursing 

 Complete your exhibitor game card before the 
Exhibit Hall closes at 9:00 am 

 Take a last look at the Research/EBP and 
Celebrate Successful Practices posters 

 Vote for your favorite component newsletter for 
the People’s Choice Award. The winner will be 
announced at Closing Ceremonies 

 Visit the ASPAN Booth. Pick up some 
membership brochures for colleagues 

 Visit the ABPANC Booth. Get all of your 
questions answered about certification and 
recertification. Purchase logo items. Take some 
packets home 

 
Silent Auction – Final Hours! 

Benefiting ASPAN Development scholarships and 
awards, the Silent Auction in the Exhibit Hall ends 
today. Final bids will be at 8:30 am today! 
Don’t miss an opportunity to win that special prize!  
 
All silent auction items must be picked up at 
the Registration Desk by 6:00 pm today! 
 
ASPAN Scholarship Application Process 

Stop by the ASPAN booth to learn about the 
scholarship and award amounts, the deadline to 
apply and how to navigate the application process.  
 

Final Day for the ASPAN Shoppe! 
Today is the last day the ASPAN Shoppe is open in 
Presidential Chamber B. Hours posted at the 
Shoppe. Get in your last-minute shopping! Don’t 
forget about your colleagues back home, and 
perhaps bring them a little treasure! 
 

News from the ASPAN Shoppe 
If you purchased the new Standards, make sure 
that you received the Publisher’s Note with 
replacements for pages 156-167. The Pediatric CBO 
also has an ERRATA sheet that you should have 
received. Pick these up in the ASPAN Shoppe. 

 
Don’t Miss Out! Get Your Cool 2019 

National Conference Pin! 
Limited edition pins only $5.00 each. See any 
TSPAN member wearing a sash of pins or also 
available at the Hospitality Desk. Proceeds to the 
Wounded Warrior Project. 
 

Welcome Military Attendees! 
We have ribbons for those who are on active 
military duty, and now we have a ribbon for our 
retired, reserve and veterans.  Please pick them up 
and wear proudly. 
 
Come Ready to Party Tonight! 

President’s Reception 
Wednesday, May 8, from 7:00 – 9:00 pm. All 
attendees are invited! Presidential Ballroom 
CDE. Join outgoing President Regina Hoefner-Notz 
and ASPAN leaders as we celebrate the conclusion 
to another great year for ASPAN!  

 
The Fab 5 

Congratulations to the “Fab 5,” who have attended 
all 38 consecutive ASPAN National Conferences! 
 

Jane Ehrhardt (LAPAN) 
Elizabeth Martin (TAPAN) 
Debby Niehaus (OPANA) 
Lois Schick (RMPANA) 

Esther Watson (NJBPANA) 
 

Congratulations to the ASPAN 2019  
Above and Beyond 

Award Winners 
 

Mary Baird, INSPAN 
Chris Buck, TSPAN 

Ronda Dyer, PANAC 
Marcia Keiser, RMPANA 
Nereyda Leder, NPANA 

Maureen McLaughlin, MASPAN 
Stella Oloruntoyin, CBSPAN 

Lori Silva, PANAC 
Marché Tucker, NCAPAN 
Antoinette Zito, OPANA 

 



Breakfast and Closing 
Ceremonies 

Attend breakfast Thursday morning, followed by 
the Closing Ceremonies. Additional awards will 
be presented, you can witness the installation of the 
new ASPAN Board of Directors, AND get a sneak 
preview to the 2020 National Conference in Denver!  
Stay for the closing speaker, always an uplifting 
presentation to send us back on our way home! 
You must have a ticket for the Closing 
Breakfast and ceremonies. 
 

Grow Your Leadership Skills 
With ASPAN! 

Find the leader within you or let ASPAN help you! 
The Nominating Committee is here to assist you in 
using your gifts to continue to grow ASPAN as the 
leader in perianesthesia nursing. 
 

Perianesthesia Surveys! 
There are several paper and bar coded surveys out 
in the Registration area. Please take time to assist 
your colleagues in sharing your practice processes 
with them. This is one of the great benefits of 
national conference, to get ideas from other units! 
Check out the bulletin boards for other important 
information! 
 

Take Time for Yourself! 
Be sure to take some time before you leave to enjoy 
all the sights, sounds and culinary treats of 
Nashville and the surrounding area. It’s a great city! 
 
Conference Evaluations – Online Process 
Be sure to complete your contact session 
evaluations on the ASPAN website. Instructions are 
included in your registration materials and on page 
22 in your syllabus. After you have completed the 
evaluation process, then you can print out your 
continuing education certificate. Must be 
completed by June 29, 2019. Your opinion 
counts and we listen! 

 
Certification News  

 
Today is the Last Day to Visit the 

ABPANC Booth! 
The Exhibit Hall will be open this morning from 7-9 
am. There is still time to pick up any items from the 
ABPANC Store, to ask those last-minute questions, 
and pick up CPAN and CAPA certification literature. 

 
LEARNING BUILDER TIP 

Upload all continual learning documents in one file 
upload – it’s easier and faster than uploading one 
by one! How? You can scan them to a flash drive, 
or have the combined file sent to you via email. You 

can also take a photo of each document with your 
cell phone (e.g. use a scanner app like “Adobe 
scan” to make .pdf copies of your documents) and 
email the photos or .pdf to yourself.  
 

Component Corner 
 
MASPAN: Meet & Greet Wednesday, May 8 at 5:15 
pm at FUSE bar in the Magnolia lobby before the 
President’s Reception. 
 
NPANA: Component lunch Wednesday, May 8 
from 12:15-1:30. Opry Backstage Grill. Hotel 
shuttle available or walking instructions posted. 
Text Anita at 406-788-5675 to register. 
 
MAPAN: Meet & Greet Wednesday, May 8 from 5-
6 pm at FUSE Bar in the Magnolia Lobby.  
 
NYSPANA: Get together with other New York 
attendees Wednesday, May 8 at 5 pm at the Solario 
Cantina.  
 
NAPAN: Group photo Wednesday, May 8 at 11:55 
am in front of Presidential Ballroom B. Text Cindy 
at 402-250-6216 for any questions. 
 
OPANA: Group photo Wednesday, May 8 at 6:45 
pm on the white staircase at the corner of the 
ASPAN Registration desk and Ballroom CDE prior to 
the President’s Reception.  
 
PAPAN First Timers: (From Ursula):  
I hope you are having a great conference. Do not 
hesitate to text me (Ursula at 724-612-4846) if you 
have any questions. I would love your feedback 
after the conference. Consider writing an article for 
our newsletter. 
Ursula Mellinger – PAPAN President  
ursmellinger@gmail.com 
 

Save The Date! 
November 5-8, 2019 

5th International Conference for Perianaesthesia 
Nurses 

Cancun, Mexico  
For more information, go to www.icpan.org  

 
====== 

 
News Items for National PArtiCUlArS 

Please bring news items to the marked box at the 
ASPAN Registration Desk. You may also email news 
items to bgodden@aspan.org. 10:00 am 
deadline for NEXT days newsletter. May be 
edited for space. 


